We moved to Caledonia about 6.5 years ago. Had I known how bad Racine Unified is I would have reconsidered moving here. I had to go to Olympia Brown grade school 4 years ago as a tax payer I needed to have a meeting at the school and what I saw while there really made me see that I am doing the right thing by having my son in a private school. As long as Caledonia is in Racine Unified he will never attend a public school. Its really a shame as I am paying taxes for him to attend. As far as I am concerned Unified is worse than Milwaukee schools and that's saying something. I attended Milwaukee public schools until high school and I would not put my child in a Milwaukee school. So until there is another avenue for my son I will have to keep paying for Private schools. Thank your for your time and listening.
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